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October 31, 2024 
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TO:  The Honorable Board of Police Commissioners 
 
 
FROM: Executive Director, Police Commission 
 
 
SUBJECT: COMPENSATION FOR THE CHIEF OF POLICE.  
 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION 

That the Board of Police Commissioners: 

1. APPROVE the Executive Director’s report to set the compensation level for the Chief of 
Police at an annual salary of $507,509.00, effective upon the date of his swearing-in.  
  

2. TRANSMIT a copy of this report to the Mayor, City Council, City Administrative 
Officer, and City Controller.   

 
DISCUSSION 

Subject to confirmation by the City Council, it is anticipated that James McDonnell will be 
sworn-in as the 59th Chief of the Los Angeles Police Department on November 8, 2024.  The 
current salary range for the Chief of Police position is $408,475.00 to $507,509.00.  It is 
recommended that, effective on the date of his swearing-in as the Chief of Police, Chief 
McDonnell’s annual salary be set at $507,509.00.  

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (213) 236-1400. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

DJANGO SIBLEY, Executive Director 
Board of Police Commissioners  
 




